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11 September 2012
Dear Sir/Madam

DECISION

Town and Country Planning Acts 1990 (as amended)
Town and Country Planning (General Development Procedure) Order 1995
Town and Country Planning (Applications) Regulations 1988

Approval of Details Granted

Address:

5 St. Georges Terrace
London

NW1 8XH

Proposal:

Details pursuant to condition 5 (brickwork) of planning permission dated 09/03/12 (Ref:
2011/6314/P); for the erection of roof extension with terrace to front with part glass
balustrade within parapet, dormer windows and skylights to rear roof slope, infilling of
window at rear third floor level and internal alterations at first, second, third and fourth floors

all in connection with existing residential flat (Class C3).
Drawing Nos: Planning statementb (dated 9/8/12); photo sheets x3: 264.(3)2.001

The Council has considered your application and decided to grant permission subject to the
following condition(s):

Condition(s) and Reason(s):

Informative(s):

S
N
#
&
Niwctt

L5
4
AY

S Director of Culture & Environment
INVESTOR IN PEOPLE Page 1 of 2 Rache! Stopard



1 You are advised that all conditions pursuant to planning permission 2011/6314/P
and requiring the submisison of details to the Council for approval have been
discharged.

Your attention is drawn to the notes attached to this notice which tell you about your Rights
of Appeal and other information.

Yours faithfu

lly
—

Rachel Stopard
Director of Culture & Environment

It's easy to make, pay for, track and comment on planning applications on
line. Just go to www.camden.gov.uk/planning.

It is important to us to find out what our customers think about the service we provide. To help
us in this respect, we would be very grateful if you could take a few moments to complete our

online survey at the following website address: www.camden.gov.uk/dmfeedback. We will use
the information you give us to help improve our services.
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